

Solutions

Helping Animals and the People Who Love Them

Jan / Feb 2016

Did You Know....

The SNAP board meetings have moved from evening to day!

If you have been thinking about volunteering, come join us! We will be meeting at Hebrew Coffee on Republic Rd on the third Wednesday of the month at 1pm. Our first meeting is scheduled for January 20th! Hope to see you there!

Volunteer Opportunities:

- *Find fundraising opportunities
- *Help at tabling events Artsfest, Cider Days, Nixa Craft Show
- *Education help spread the word about spay/neuter
- *Dog Bandanas buy material, cut or sew
- *Donation Canisters monthly pickup @ area businesses
- *Donate ink cartridges for recycling
- * Attend our monthly meetings with your ideas

WAYS TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE:

- Volunteer
- Support the businesses supporting SNAP
- (See a list on Snap123.org)
- Donate
- Sponsor a Case

CAN YOU HELP?

Case # 51 –Katie and her husband have two kids and make less than\$12,000 a year. They are on food stamps and Medicaid. They have a male Pit Bull and a young female German Shepherd. They also have two male cats, one that started spraying so he is now outside. SNAP's cost to get them done is \$230.

Case #52-John heard about SNAP through CARE. He had two stray females show up both with litters and would like to get the females and the kittens fixed. Since they will be hard to place, he has decided to keep them but only if they are fixed. SNAP's cost is \$270.

Case #53-Mark had a stray lab mix show up at his home. He would like to keep the dog since he lives alone and the dog has become a wonderful companion for him. He is on disability and Medicaid. SNAP's cost is \$80.

If you are able to help fix any of these animals, please send your donation to SNAP, PO Box 14354, Springfield, MO 65814. No amount is too small. It all adds up to do great things! You can specify which case you would like to contribute to. In the event the case you specify has already been helped by another caring donor, your contribution will be used to help a different but equally in-need pet owner. Thank you for your support!

The SNAP volunteers want to thank you for another successful year and send our wish for a blessed and healthy 2016! The following thank you came from one of the people who used our program a few months ago.

"I just want to say how much I appreciate what you are doing. It really warms my heart to think there are people out there that are willing to help so much. My dog is a pit bull and I am so grateful to have her now fixed. God Bless!"

Your donations are so important to us. We continue to be run one hundred percent by volunteers so that the money donated all goes to pay the veterinary bills for spays and neuters. Thank you for your support. Happy New Year!

We need your support!

Name		Phone	
Address City		State	
	☐ \$15 Student/Senior (60 & over)☐ \$25 Individual☐ \$40 Family		
	I want to help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer. I want to support SNAP's work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation. Please accept a donation in memory of I would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me! I would like to "Sponsor-a-Spay". I am enclosing \$ to sponsor A specific pet (Indicate pet's name) The pet at the top of SNAP's waiting list. Case # on page 2 of this newsletter.		

HOW TO CONTACT US

PO Box 14354 / Springfield, MO 65814 /417.823.7627 SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non profit corporation www.snap123.org / spayneuter123@gmail.com

Or see us on Facebook

If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may provide your email address to us at Spayneuter123@gmail.com